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April 10th, 2024 

 

Dear Connecticut Sentencing Commission, 

 

We respectfully ask that the Connecticut Sentencing Commission create a subcommittee to study 

sentencing and outcomes for domestic and family violence murder. We ask that the subcommittee 

consider but not limit themselves to: the method and means of murder, prior protective orders, 

prior history of abuse, race and gender of the victim and defendant, age of the victims and 

defendants, the criminal charges, any plea bargains, the prosecution process, the sentence and 

potential appeal, and the survivor or their family's satisfaction. 

 

We thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Representative Steve Stafstrom   Representative Raghib Allie-Brennan 

129th District      2nd District 

 

 


